
 

Covid 19 

First of all we hope you all are fine 

after these last tough months that 

we have been through.  

We see that the inclusion rate, 

naturally, has decreased during 

this period. We hope that with 

more control over the virus, all 

sites that had to use the resources 

on COVID-19 can now start 

including again. We need to 

include all eligible patients during 

the next months. We sincerely ask 

you to keep on doing the good 

work, to not miss any patients. 

 

Study medication  

The expiry date is March 2022 for 

the present batch of trial 

medication (IMP). The next 

delivery is planned in January 

2021. In order to use already 

produced IMP, Viedoc will allocate 

KIT-numbers. The KIT-number to 

patients will therefore not always 

be the same as the previously 

delivered boxes. Be aware of this 

in Viedoc, and use the allocated 

KIT-number in Viedoc.  

Finally, we are always available to 

discuss or help out if there are any 

questions regarding the trial or 

inclusion of patients. Please do not 

hesitate to contact us.  

We hope you all will have a nice, 

warm, and relaxing summer!
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